From: Brugh, Owen
Sent: Thursday, October 16, 2014 3:48:31 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: Re: Invite for Ald Arena to APA conference 

 

Ald. Arena attended the conference, paid for by the APA-IL, at the Orrington Hotel in Evanston, IL. 
The conference was from Oct. 1-3. The conference included many sessions training planners, and local officials, on proper planning principals. 

Only cost covered was registration, $150, paid for by the organizers of the event, the American Planning Association, Illinois Chapter. 

Owen R. Brugh
Chief of Staff and General Counsel
to Ald. John Arena, 45th Ward
